
Date: Tue, 10 Jun 2014 11:22:55 -0700 

 

Subject: Corrie Cemetery Project Study Session 6/24/2010 7:00 at San Ramon City Hall 

 

From: "Phil O'Loane" <philoloane321@gmail.com> 

 

Friends: 

 

As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure public awareness of issues related to the Tassajara 

Valley, Mayor Bill Clarkson and I are hosting a study session regarding the Corrie Cemetery 

project on Tuesday June 24th at 7:00 at the San Ramon City Hall. Â 2222 Camino Ramon, San 

Ramon. 

 

This would normally be our City Council meeting time, however 3 council members will be out 

of town. 

 

Bill and I felt this was important enough and timely to have this session and our City Manager 

agreed. Supervisor Candace Andersen will be sending staff as well. Dublin's City Council has 

just passed an Urban Growth Boundary for their east side and the City of Livermore's Mayor 

John Marchand reaffirmed their Open Space Commitments during that process so the timing is 

excellent to look at this threat to the Open Space east of San Ramon. 

 

Please spread the word. 

 

regards, Phil 
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